
Non-Profit Corporations Created and Used by Offices of Solicitor 
 
The South Carolina Commission on Prosecution Coordination has created a list of non-profit 
corporations created by the Solicitors’ Office for purposes of the operation of the Solicitors’ 
Offices using information provided by the Solicitors.  Only two Circuits have created non-
profit corporations for purposes of the Solicitor’s Office. 
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Name of Non-Profit Purpose/Use of Non-Profit 

10 
Tenth Circuit 

Solicitor’s Foundation 

This nonprofit corporation is listed on the Secretary of State’s 
website as a nonprofit incorporated on May 27, 1997 (purpose 
unknown). We have been informed this nonprofit is not active, and 
that the Solicitor’s Office will move to dissolve the corporation 
with the Secretary of State. 

14 SOVSC 
The Fourteenth Judicial Circuit Solicitor’s Office incorporated 
SOVSC as a nonprofit in 2017 for the purpose of obtaining a loan 
and buying a building for the office to occupy. 

14 Justice Institute 

The Fourteenth Judicial Circuit Solicitor’s Office incorporated the 
Justice Institute as a nonprofit in 2017.  Its purpose is to develop 
training programs for prosecutors and law enforcement, as well as 
potentially partner with colleges to engage with future lawyers, law 
enforcement officers, and administrative staff. 

15 

Solicitor’s 
Interventions 

Programs, LLC 
 

The Fifteenth Circuit created Solicitor’s Interventions Programs, 
LLC in 2009 for the purpose of buying the building that currently 
houses PTI staff. (PTI is intended to be a self-supporting program, 
and the counties do not provide space or facilities for these 
employees.) 

15 
15th Circuit Drug 

Enforcement Unit, 
LLC 

The Office also created 15th Circuit Drug Enforcement Unit, LLC 
for its Drug Enforcement Unit.  It was formed to buy the building 
that houses the Circuit’s DEU agents. (The counties do not provide 
space or facilities for these employees.)  This LLC was formed in 
2014, and the building that was bought though this LLC still serves 
as the facilities for the Circuit’s DEU agents. 

 
 
 

 

Included in SCCPC's July 16, 2018 
 letter to Oversight Subcommittee 




